
As we do every week, check out our YouTube channel: 

Pastor Patricia Hughes; or on our website: 

www.holycrosslutheran-salem.org; or on our Facebook 

page: HolyCrossLutheran-Salem. 

All 5 worship moments will also be posted in the same three 

places. 

 

 

 

This Sunday, January 17th, we will have an in person worship service in 

the gym.  Wear masks and be socially distanced.  IT IS REQUIRED TO 

RSVP to 503/364-6041. 

Please bring your own bread and wine or juice for holy communion, as our 

service is contact free.  See you there! 

 



Our devotionals, “Christ in Our Home”, are finally available for the first quarter of 

2021.  Please pick up a copy at our in person worship, drive up communion, or 

make arrangements to pick one up in the office. 

We ARE having in-person Bible Study at noon on Thursday, Janu-

ary 14th (masks required and social distancing).  If you don’t feel 

well, please stay home and join us at 5:00pm on January 14th  on 

Zoom at: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84055018008?

pwd=SlJHN0lkcWhlUVF3aWE4MkEzV1BRdz09 

We will be studying John 1:43-51. 

A Message from Church Council President, Bryan Struve: 

Annually we have a congregational meeting to discuss the past year, review our financ-
es, approve our new spending plan, elect representatives, and chart out our future. Per 
our church constitution this meeting is to be held in January of each year, typically the 
last Sunday of the month. This year the last Sunday of January is on 1/31/2021 and we 
will hold a short meeting after service in the gym to ratify council actions and approve our 
budget for spending in 2021. 
 

However, due to the current health concerns and the inability of many of you to attend 
this meeting in person we are going to do a few things differently this year. Here is our 
plan. 
 

The Annual Report is being assembled and will be available for you to read comments 
from your church leadership and committees about 2020 and plans for 2021. It will also 
contain financial information about our current state at Holy Cross and a budget plan for 
spending in 2021. If you would like to receive a copy, please contact the church by phone 
or email and we will arrange pickup or delivery or pick up a copy at our in person 
worship on January 17th. 
 

Please read the reports and review the budget. Your council members will be working to 
gather feedback and any questions/concerns you may have. You may always reach out 
directly to me with any items as well. We have our monthly council meeting on Tuesday, 
1/19/21 and will be discussing the agenda for the Annual Meeting and recommendations 
to adopt the 2021 budget as presented. 
 

I anticipate that the required January Annual Meeting on the 31
st
 will be short, assuming 

a quorum is present. Council plans only to seek approval of the budget for 2021 so we 
can continue to pay bills and salaries. The bulk of the “normal” annual meeting agenda 
will be conducted in March at a Special Congregational Meeting (tentatively 3/14/21) 
where we will have a slate of candidates to elect to various positions and have a good 
discussion about the future of Holy Cross as a sustainable entity on the corner of 
Sunnyview and Lansing.  


